
August 17, 2023 
 
 
Dear Valued Contractor, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform your organization that the 
Performance Tested Comfort System (PTCS) program with Bonneville 
Power Association (BPA) will no longer be available after the current BPA 
rate period ends. The last day to submit a PTCS application to Inland 
Power is August 31, 2023.  For contractors who submit PTCS paperwork 
directly to BPA, the last day for submission is September 11, 2023. 
 
Due to BPA changes, beginning September 1, 2023 the only HVAC jobs 
eligible for Inland Power rebates will be conversions from electric forced 
air furnaces to air source heat pumps or variable speed heat pumps, 
ductless heat pump conversions. Heat pump upgrades will no longer 
qualify for a rebate except for variable speed heat pumps. Heat pumps 
upgraded or added to fuel sources such as oil, gas or propane will no 
longer be eligible for Inland Power rebates. 
 
All applications submitted to Inland Power after August 31, 2023, must 
include the following documentation: 

- A fully completed Inland Power application. 
- A contractor invoice, which includes make, model, price and date of 

purchase. 
- The AHRI certificate 

 
Please note that beginning September 1, 2023, Northwest HVAC 
Association will begin management of Inland Power’s preferred contractor 
network for ducted and ductless heat pump systems. All contractors will 
be evaluated and vetted through the Northwest HVAC Association. For 
further details on how to be included in their certified technician list, please 
visit their website at inwhvac.org or call (509) 747-8810. 
 
We appreciate your support to provide our Inland Power members with 
quality products and services, and wish your organization continued 
success. Please feel free to email us at conservation@inlandpower.com if 
you have additional questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Haley Burk  
Energy Services Specialist 
Inland Power & Light  

https://inwhvac.org/contact-us/
mailto:conservation@inlandpower.com

